
Ref: Vacancy notice no. RCIL/2014/P&A/44/37(ii)(NER) inviting applications for
the posts of Field Supervisors (NOFN) on Contract basis for projects in
North Eastern Region (Meghalaya, Mizoram, Tripura, Arunachal Pradesh,
Manipur and Nagaland) published in prominent newspapers on 23-09-
2014 and uploaded on RailTel’s website on 23-09-2014.

The last date of receipt of applications in
RailTel’s office has been extended  upto
24-10-2014 (18:00 hrs).
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